
 

     

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

Dear parents, 

To help reduce the number of resources our children have to carry, the Islamic department will now use an 

online version of our Islamic text book, ‘I Love Islam’ for all year groups. The electronic copy is now available 

on Weebly, which you can access easily by following this link:   http://islamicedjps.weebly.com/our-books.html 

On the same link, you can also access our bi-weekly newsletter. 

Please do not hesitate to email me if you have any inquiries. My email is: h.kamel_jps@gemsedu.com 

 

 Year1 group will study the following topic in Islamic studies during the next week commencing (01-11-
2015)  
 
Topic to be covered: 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 

 

 
Chapter 4 unitA   

Thank you Allah.   

 

 
1- Students will Learn that 
we should thank Allah for 
everything.    

 

 
Memorize suratul Fateha, and suratul -
Ikhlas. 
Study this Du’a: 

"أحبكاللهم أرزقني حبك وحب من " page: A30 

Make colorful drawing of three names of 

Allah in Arabic and English. 

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  

h.kamel_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The links bellow would help you help your child learning more in Islamic. 

http://quran.com 

http://www.muslimvideo.com 
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